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 Campus Announcements for the week of November 24, 2002
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
 1. Human Resource Services has posted important information and
reminders for all employees.  Please see our website for details.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#1
 
 2. For UUP and M/C (13) hospital employees - The Sick Leave
Exchange Program will be offered for 2003.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#2
 
 3. Campus State Food Policy
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#3
 
 4. For Hospital Employees participating in the Tax-Deferred
Annuity Program during 2002 -  Watch your mail for a reminder
letter.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#4
 
 5. Computer Training: Microsoft word Advanced Modules III, IV
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#5
 
 6. Stress Management Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#6
 
 7. Foundations of Supervising Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#7
 
 8. Coaching Your Staff (Conducted by Human Resource Services,
Training & Organizational Development)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#8
 
 9. UptoDate and Clineguide Databases - Trial Period coming to a
close!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#9
 
 10. HSC Library Holiday Hours
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#10
 
 11. Media Services Thanksgiving Holiday Hours
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#11
 
 12. Interviewing Techniques (Conducted by Human Resource
Services, Recruitment & Employment Services)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#12
 
 13. Performance Programs and Evaluations Workshop (Conducted by
Human Resource Services)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#13



 
 14. Communicating with Your Boss Workshop (Conducted by Human
Resource Services, Training & Organizational Development)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#14
 
 15. Diversity Conference 2002 - The Challenge of Diversity on
Long Island in Turbulent Times: Realities, Communities, and
Transformations
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#15
 
 16. Department of Neurobiology & Behavior -- Note:Special
Tuesday Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#16
 
 17. Family Violence education and Research Center Monthly
Colloquia
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#17
 
 18. The Humanities Institute at Stony Brook Presents A
Distinguished Visiting Lecture by Purushottama Bilimoria
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#18
 
 19. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, December 6, 2002
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#19
 
 20. "Remembering Ourselves" -An exciting opportunity to
understand ourselves better through oral histories of our female
elders. Call for participants.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#20
 
 21. Hanukah in NOVEMBER! Entertainment Books 2003 make great
gifts for only $20 and you don't have to leave campus!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#21
 
 22. Free Treatment Available at Stony Brook for Those Who Lost A
Family Member or Close Friend on Sept. 11, 2001
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#22
 
 23. Holiday Gift Program
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#23
 
 24. Project Liberty provides free support services to persons
affected by the events of September 11th.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#24
 
 25. Breast Cancer Group Visits
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#25
 
 26. Summer Sessions 2003 Preschedules Now Available
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#26
 
 27. Childhood Cancer Fundraiser - Rowing for a Cure - The
Sunrise Fund at Stony Brook
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#27
 
 28. Group Exhibition at the University Art Gallery Explores
Issues of Identity and Popular Culture
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#28
 
 29. 5th Annual Institute for Medicine in Contemporary Society



Writing Contest Guest Judge: David Watts, MD - Physician and Poet
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#29
 
 30. 20% Off - Seawolves Logo Merchandise! - Every Wednesday in
November at the University Bookstore. Go SEAWOLVES!   
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#30
 
 31. Cultural Living Project
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#31
 
 32. Exhibit Announcement: This is woman's hour...: The Life of
Mary Baker Eddy.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#32
 
 33. Join Stony Brook University In The Festival Of Lights!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#33
 
 34. Stony Brook Stages presents "The Rover" by Aphra Behn -
Opens Nov. 21 Staller Center for the Arts
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#34
 
 35. Colds and Flu Workshop
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#35
 
 36. Student Activities Center Art Gallery Presents:
"Indivisible: Stories of American Community" National Touring
Free Postcard Exhibition
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#36
 
 37. Holiday Pottery Sale! December 3 & 4; Tuesday & Wednesday. 
Handmade gifts that everyone appreciates!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#37
 
 38. Career Women's Luncheon - Thursday, December 5 - 12 Noon
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#38
 
 39. Diabetes and Periodontitis
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#39
 
 40. MRI Flow Imaging Study of the Brain and Spine
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#40
 
 41. Psoriasis Study
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#41
 
 42. Smoking and Periodontal (Gum) Disease
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#42
 
 43. Do you have sensitive teeth? We are conducting a clinical
trial  testing a product that may reduce your sensitivity.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#43
 
 44. Post menopausal women: We are conducting a study on a
medication that may improve your gum disease and your osteopenia.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#44
 
 45. SELECT - Prostate Cancer Prevention Trial
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#45
 
 46. Doctoral Defense Announcements



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#46
 
 47. Faculty Student Association looking for an Accountant
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#47
 
 48. Adorable kittens/Young Cats Available for Adoption!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20021125#48
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


